
 

 

 

 

 

WATER QUYON:   Water shut-off advisory 

 

 

 

WATER QUYON:   Water shut-off advisory 
 

Municipality of Pontiac 

June 17, 2020 – 5:00 p.m. 

 

What you should know: 
• The Municipality of Pontiac is issuing a water shut-off advisory for Thursday June 18 from 6:00 

a.m. to 2:00 p.m. for the following roads in Quyon: 

o Clarendon Street (between Egan Street and Ferry roads) 

o St-George Street (between Bruce and St-John St.) 

o Church Street 

o Egan Street 

o 1st, 2nd, 3rd and 4th Avenue 

• This notice is issued in connection with sewer repair work on Saint-Andrew and Saint-John Streets. 

• Once the water is restored, citizens and establishments connected to the municipal system must 
boil their water for five (5) minutes before consuming it, for a period of 24 hours, as a preventive 
measure. 

 

 


